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All Bowls $20*
Cash/Check Only
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Join us at the
TROY WATERFRONT

FARMERS MARKET**
October 2nd, 9th, and
16th

to purchase a unigque locally
handmade bowl and support
Troy's local food programs.

SPONSORED BY:
Collar Gity Clay Guild

PARTICIPATING RESTAURANTS

Ale House

Brown's Brewing Company,
The Taproom

Carol's Place and The Eatery

La Bella Restaurant

Mi Casa

Muddaddy Fats Quesadillary

Muza Restaurant

Park Pub Restaurant

Patricelli's Deli

The Ruck

Spillin’ the Beans

SUPPORTING PARTNERS:
Waterbrook Potters Studio
Italian Community Center
Albany Art Room

St. Augustine’'s Church 1he Prout Printers
Pantry; TLP Food Pantry; Troy Troy Riverfront Farmers Market
Damian Cenfer; Unity House of Troy,
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family, and strangers on the street!



Were you seen?

The Guild Games were ridiculously fun!
Thanks to Jean Decker for organizing the
event, to Barbara Costanzo for
memaorializing it through photos and
video, and to all who participated for
bringing your A-game. It was sunshine and
smiles all around. Check out the Guild
website for more photos & video!
https://collarcityclayguild.com/newsletters/
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POTTERY |
MARKET |

Applications for PM 2021
are now being accepted!

Applications and vendor information for Pottery Market 2021 have
now been distributed via email to Guild members past and
present and all members of Waterbrook Potters Studio. A few
emails bounced back,. If you didn't receive it, the application
information is available for you on the Pottery Market page on the
CCCG website. Also, when you join or renew your membership,
please make sure we have your current email address!

Please take note that Pat's Barn has put specific COVID-19
protocols in place that we will be required to follow. No
exceptions.

Pottery Market is once again offering the opportunity for members
who don't wish to commit to their own booth to participate in the
Guild booth. The Guild booth has accommodated as many as a
dozen potters in the past and provides a great opportunity for
those new to selling to get their feet wet and for those with limited
inventory to still have an opportunity to sell. Interested? Email
Theresa Zubretsky, tzubrock@gmailcom.

HUGE shout out to Mary Pat Hopper and Kathy Benson who
spearhead the organization of this not-to-be-missed event! If you
have questions about the application process, contact Kathy,
kpbensoni212@gmail.com. All other questions can be directed to
Mary Pat, mphopper@nycap.rr.com.

Mark your calendar for
Saturday, November 6!

A very special event is in the works for Saturday, November 6.
Please trust us when we tell you that you won't want to miss it.
So mark your calendars now and we'll confirm details as soon as
we can. No joke. Set the day aside. You won't regret it.
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